
CAO Update to Municipal Employees – March 16, 2020 (#2) 
 
Colleagues, 

 

As a follow up to my earlier email, I want to share with you the first edition of an FAQ for employees. 

 

As this document continues to evolve it will be updated and posted to our municipal intranet and 

hard copies will be placed at work locations where online access is limited. 

 

Thank you all for your patience as we work through additional details and decisions. We will continue 

to share more as the situation changes. 

 

You can contact MyHR@halifax.ca or phone 902.490.6145 for centralized access to employee services. 

 

For the latest health-related information on COVID-19, please visit the Public Health Agency of 

Canada and Nova Scotia Health and Wellness websites. 

 

To access municipal service updates, please visit halifax.ca/coronavirus.   

Kind regards, amitiés, wela’lioq, 

  

Jacques 

 

http://intranet.halifax.ca/CoronaVirus/Documents/DRAFT-COVID-19-EmployeeFAQ-March162020.pdf
http://intranet.halifax.ca/coronavirus/
mailto:MyHR@halifax.ca
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection.html
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection.html
https://novascotia.ca/coronavirus/
http://www.halifax.ca/coronavirus

